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Nunavut Announces Focus on Nunavut Speaker Series 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (January 29, 2010) – Nunavut Premier Eva Aariak announces a 
speaker series, Focus on Nunavut, in conjunction with the G7, to highlight Nunavut’s 
culture and language, economic potential, wildlife management programs and 
governance.  
 
“Nunavut is the place to be,” said Premier Eva Aariak. “Nunavut provides travellers a 
place to truly experience life, residents a place to thrive and businesses a place to invest 
in today and in the future. The Focus on Nunavut speaker series presents these 
opportunities and showcases Nunavut’s diversity, unique solutions and plans for the 
future.” 
 
Enhancing our recognition in Canada and the world is a priority of the Nunavut 
Government’s Tamapta mandate. The speaker series allows Nunavummiut to present 
views and ideas on matters of national and global importance.  
 
Focus on Nunavut will be held in the Astro Theatre, Frobisher Inn Complex, Iqaluit, 
February 4-6, 2010 from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm daily. Presenters will speak in English and 
the Inuit language. Translation from the Inuit language to English will be provided, as 
needed. Media are encouraged to reserve seats by calling (867) 975-6049. Seats will be 
available to the public at the door. 
 
The Focus on Nunavut speaker series is not an official event of the G7. Accreditation by 
Finance Canada is not required.  
 
Attachment: Focus on Nunavut Synopsis  
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